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York St John

University




Dear Applicant

Post:
 Library Systems Manager  




Closing Date:  7 March 2016
Interview Date: 22 March 2016

Thank you for the interest you have shown in York St. John University and the above vacancy.  

If you are interested in applying and meet the essential criteria please complete the electronic on-line application and submit by the closing date.  If you have specific requirements and are therefore unable to complete the electronic application details please email vacancies@yorksj.ac.uk to arrange alternative formats of the form.  
The University operates a recruitment policy of blind shortlisting and therefore the panel do not view any personal details.  There will be exceptions to this practice, in particular in the case of senior academic/senior leadership roles when they will be submitting publications and research information where the reputation of the individual in their field is an essential part of the criteria and can only be evidenced through data which reveals their identity.  

The online application includes the section equal opportunities; we would appreciate if this can be completed as part of the process.  This information is used by Human Resources to monitor the effectiveness of the Equality Statement and will remain completely confidential; it will not be seen by anyone involved in the selection process.  

We are committed to the Government’s ‘Positive about Disabled People’ scheme.  Disabled applicants will be guaranteed an interview if they show on the application form that they meet the criteria for the post.  Applicants with a disability who wish to apply under the guaranteed interview scheme should complete the appropriate section on the equal opportunities monitoring form indicating any specific requirements in relation to attending an interview. 
If this post is subject to disclosure and requires a DBS check (Disclosure & Barring Service) please refer to the YSJ web site (www.yorksj.ac.uk)

I hope we have given you enough information to complete your application but if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. Please note that CVs are not accepted in place of the online application form.

Please submit your application by the closing date of 7 March 2016 at 5 pm, if your application is submitted after the closing date unfortunately we will not be able to accept this.  We anticipate interviews will take place on 22 March 2016.  

If you are successfully shortlisted and invited to interview we would contact you by email as soon as possible prior to the interview date. When you set up your user account for the online application the email provided here is where we send any correspondence.
Yours sincerely

Lynda Cooper

Lynda Cooper

Recruitment Advisor

